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Here it is, time for another Newsletter alrcady!!

Those of you who missed the January lunch in Carson City missed out on a fine mecting,
In attendance were Elenere Amidon, the Browns, Burnhams, Cordiers, Alma George, the
Grosches, Diane Leipper, Dale and Virginia Leipper, the Pauls, and Pete Rinne. A real good
turnout.

Most everyone seems to be hale and hearty this month. Those who had surgery last
month are progressing well, Elencre has new glasses, Marge is back to full specd but ought to be a
little more like half speed. Dale is going back to the bay arca for a checkup on his cancer
opceration of scveral years ago, so the Grosches may miss the next lunch. So, you see, there is
really nothing to worry about. Just hold good thoughts for everyone!

The next meceting of the Unit will be at Jerry's Restaurant in Fallon on Thursday February
18th. Jerry's is on the right hand side of the highway just as you get into Fallon. Pass McDonalds,
and you should see a purple building housing Jerry. Time is again 11:30 AM. We will probably
be collecting a uniform amount from cveryone, but we don't know how much yet.

For those of you who plan further ahead than February 18th, the March brunch will be on
a Sunday so that we can atiract you people who are still in the working class. It will be at John
Asquaga's Nugget in the Cafe Orozko. If you haven't been there yet, here is your opportunity to
eat in a place with ambience (whatever that means). This one is earlier, 10:00 AM.



For my benefit I need to-discuss thc Scpu,mbcr actmt) Stwc :md I went down to the Inn
“in (mrdncmllc and dnscu%s@d us?hs' their RV Park SO we- .could attend the Genoa €andy Dance
festivitics. What we found was that imost people who' w»fmt to the Candy Dance last year
immediately made reservations for 1999, Spaws are bg,mg held for us until afier our i'cbruary
lunch, when we will need to tinalize with them.  So; Tnecd your input at the lunch in Fallon. For
those of you who may be very new to llu~ arca, (mnoa wiss lhc lusl whiic bblllhm&lll mn N )

days p‘ul\mu 1m.ludcd lho questions I need answucd are: (1) W ould you me 't ndi
scheduled it? (2) Would you want to arrive Thursday and Icave Sunday, or arrive Fri ay‘m leave
Monday. or would you prefer a two night RV parking? (1.ike Friday and Satuldc\y nights).
(3)Would you want to include a Unit butfet in the Inn in a privaie room one of the evenings? (4)
The Inn offers in their packages to provide breakfast two morning for two people pcr':""flnit. Would
you want that? (5)What arc you willing to pay tor all this? The Inn's package as they structure it
comes in at $115.00 per RV unit. This includes three overnights, two breakfasts, one dinner, and

RV parking with full hookups. This can be negotiated downward by elimmnating parts of the
pachage.

Birthdays and anniversaries for this newsletter are:-
Birthdays:-
February 12 - Alma George
February 24 - Neal Temen
- February 28 - Ethel Sandell

March 4 - Pete Rinne
March § Lloise Wight
March 14 Charles Cordicr
March 17 - Debbie Smuth

Wedding Anniversary:-
February 24 - Michael and Debbie Smith

That's it for now. II'l forgot anything it will have to wait. Don't forget to call 825-6566 to
et me know thal you are coming to the lunch at Jerry's on the 18th.

Happy Valentine's Day.
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The Burnhams, President and Secretary
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